
 

     Parks and Recreation 
         MINUTES 
                  September 8, 2010 
1.0 Assembly 
1.1 Board Members Present: Guy Eaton, Larry L’Hommedieu and Jen Read    
1.2 Alternate Members: Ray Clark, Barbara Griffin  
1.3 Public:  
1.4 Minutes taken by: Michelle Dagesse      
1.5 Meeting was called to order at 6:00PM  
 
Read motioned to approve the minutes of August 11, 2010. L’Hommedieu seconded the 
motion. All voted in favor.  Read motioned that Clark sit in for Bilski. L’Hommedieu 
seconded the motion. Read motioned that Griffin sit in for Hanssen. L’Hommedieu 
seconded the motion. All voted in favor.  
 
2.0 Public Appointments 
2.1  
3.0 Old Business 
3.1 There is a plaque that still needs to be placed at the Liberty Elm Tree. The 

plaque will be placed at the Wayside Park; this will provide a safe area to read 
the information. L’Hommedieu will continue to work on the placement. There are 
two signs that need to be hung as well, one at the library and one at Town Hall. 
L’Hommedieu suggested that the small elm tree be placed at Camp Morgan 
beach area.  

3.2 Clark reported that the lock and hasp at the old boathouse was found to be 
secure. Read thanked Clark for taking a look at the lock.  

4.0       New Business  
4.1  The Commission received a thank you note from Liquid Planet.  
4.2 Barbara Griffin provided a copy of the end of the year report for the summer 

camp program. The Commission discussed the equipment that needed to be 
purchased over the fall and the remaining monies in the Park and Rec budget for 
2010. Griffin suggested that the picnic tables should be inspected prior to the 
summer season and that the dock contract include the placing of the buoys.  

4.3 A Forestry Committee memorandum of understanding for the Park and 
Recreation Commission to sign; this memorandum specified to location of the 
Town Forest that the Park and Recreation Commission would maintain. Eaton 
signed the paperwork and it will be returned to Forestry Committee.  

4.4 NH DES sent the Town new signs to post at the Town beaches. The signs will be 
put away for next year.  

 
5.0 Adjournment 
5.1  Read motioned to adjourn. Eaton seconded the motion there being no business 

before the Board the meeting was adjourned at 7:00PM. The next meeting will be 
held October 13, 2010 at 6:00PM.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Michelle Dagesse 
 



  
   


